# ST PATRICK'S NEWSLETTER



23 February 2021

"Always speak the truth, so that you can get the right advice."

### In a Catholic way we learn today for tomorrow OUR LATEST TREASURE

We welcome to A1, **Sky O'Keefe** and her family to the St Patrick's School whanau / family – a nice place to belong. Enjoy learning and making new friends.

#### **COOL AT SCHOOL**

Congratulations to **Sam Green**, a Year 5 student who is quiet, diligent, supportive of others and gives everything a go. He lives out the "St Pats Way" values of WHAKAUTE (Respect), MANAAKI (kindness/care) and NANAIORE (resilience, can do attitude).

#### **SCHOOL LEADERS 2021**

School House Captains were presented with their badges at last Friday's assembly.

**HOUSE CAPTAINS ARE:** 

BARBIER: Rosie Symes and Tom Mayer
FOREST: Michaela Russell and Taika King
MARCELLIN: Katie Dawson and Zyon Hosoglu
AUBERT: Blake Proudfoot and Jyde Low
SPECIALIST LEADERS: Tamas Madarasz-Smith,
Anupreet Kaur, Fletcher Rodger, Keija Miringaorangi,
India Bertram, Finn Jensen, Rose Jones and Issy
Davidson.

Congratulations to you all – have a fantastic year.

#### **CLARINET LESSONS AVAILABLE**

Places are available for pupils in Year 5-8. Anyone interested should meet Miss Morgan on Monday at lunchtime in the school music room at 12.30. Lessons are **\$50** for the year.

## NAPIER MARIST JUNIOR FOOTBALL REGISTRATIONS

Napier Marist Football Club welcomes new and current families to register for the 2021 Junior season. Napier Marist is your local family-friendly club with a place for children of all abilities to ply the beautiful aame.

This season children playing 5<sup>th</sup> Grade (born 2016) are FREE!

**Register online: Maristfc.co.nz** Registrations close 28 March.

#### ART DECO FRIDAY - WHAT A BLAST

A beautiful sunny day, our students looked absolutely fantastic in DECO DRESS. (Staff looked rather gorgeous too). A special thanks to Mark Johnson, School Community police officer for bringing his "old truck" and dressing up in original 1920 police uniform and being so engaging and kind to our students. We had a lovely picnic with families and friends, and your enthusiasm and presence was truly appreciated.









Ka kite ano Regards & Blessings

Jurek Wypych PRINCIPAL